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TO                   Code Development Stakeholders 

 

FROM: Cindy Davis, Deputy Director                                                                                       

Division of Building and Fire Regulation 

 

DATE: September 1, 2022 

 

SUBJECT: Code Update Schedule CHANGE!!  

 Board of Housing & Community Development - October 3, 2022 

 

Notice to all stakeholders that the Board of Housing and Community Development (BHCD) 

committees will meet to consider all proposals submitted for the 2021 code update cycle at 

their meeting scheduled on October 3, 2022 beginning at 9:00 a.m. at the Virginia Housing 

Center located at 4224 Cox Road. 

 

Note this meeting date is different from the original date on the tentative schedule.   

 

Public comments are no longer being accepted in cdpVA, but public comments can still be 

emailed to publiccomment_codedevelopment@dhcd.virginia.gov.  Additionally, there will be a 

public comment period at the start of the meeting on Oct. 3. 

 

Also as a reminder, the BHCD approved a new policy to ensure that all code change proposals 

are submitted and vetted during the proposed regulation phase of the regulatory process.  

 

We encourage you to check cdpVA  or the DHCD website regularly for the most up-to-date 

information, as the schedule is tentative and may change.   

 

As always, do not hesitate to contact our office with any questions or concerns by email: 

sbco@dhcd.virginia.gov or by phone: 804-371-7150. 

  

CLD 

 

C:  Bryan Horn 

     DHCD staff 
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